
 
 
 
 
To all our friends and families at West Jesmond Primary School 
 
We hope that you are all keeping safe and well and have been thinking about the message in 
our postcard last week about helping a member of your family. As it is Eid this weekend, we 
imagine that a lot of families from our school are getting ready to celebrate Eid in a different 
way to how you would normally do, but maybe this is a time when you can be helpful by 
helping your family get ready for the celebrations; maybe you could offer to tidy up, decorate 
the house or help with the cooking. The 2 links below can help everyone to understand more 
about Ramadan and they show how people get ready for Eid. 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zpdtsbk/articles/zjc2bdm  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/puzzles/lets-celebrate-eid  
 
We mentioned in our postcard last week that we are really enjoying the explosion of colour that 
is happening outside on the plants, trees and bushes, Mrs Kennett is especially enjoying 
watching the bees feasting on the beautiful raspberry and golden coloured honeysuckle in her 
garden. Watching summer develop through nature may inspire you to draw some of the 
wonderful flowers you can see. Here are 2 online tutorials to draw a flower that take you 
through step by step; there are many more online. We would love to see some of your flowers-
maybe you could get an adult in your family to post some to our school Facebook page. 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WvPs4NVmSF4  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MwLWbWRsFig  
 
With best wishes to you and your family from, 
 
Mrs Kennett, Mrs Adair, Mrs Trench and Mrs McCubbin. 
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